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The Federal Communication Commission (“Commission”) is submitting a non-substantive change request to the Office of Management and Budget (OPM) to allow FCC Form 308 applicants the option to file their applicants in the Electronic Comment Filing System (ECFS) and make their payment of their application filing fees electronically in the FCC Fee Filer System.  Please note that this method is optional rather than mandatory.  We believe that the availability of this option will substantially decrease or eliminate paper filings of FCC Form 308’s with the Commission.  This option will save time for the applicant and Commission staff.  There are no other changes to the information collection, including burden estimates.




